
NCURB is the 'National Conference for Undergraduate Research in Biology'. It is a research 

conference involving undergraduates specific to biology which we are planning on organising in IISER 

Tirupati.  

 

As we all know, gaining research experience during our undergraduate studies is now a norm. But 

when it comes to conferences and seminars, most of the speakers are post graduates or 

post doctorates. We want to create a platform in which undergraduates talk about the labs they 

are working in, the research they may have published, the work they do during the summer, or 

open-ended questions and hypotheses. 

 

We are thinking of planning a 2 day conference in IISER Tirupati on the 16th and 17th of 

December to share our biology related research experience with one another formally. It could 

involve student talks, poster presentations, lab visits, breakout sessions, and some fun activities like 

bird watching and stargazing. 

 

All undergraduates: BSc. (first to third year), MSc. (until last year), BS-MS or BSc.-MSc. Integrated 

courses, as well as any other equivalent degree (BTech., MTech., etc.) are welcome to participate. 

 

We would like to take a quick survey to analyse what you might think of this idea. Please take a few 

minutes out of your time to let us know what you think. 

 

https://forms.gle/YYXcFS8iTmAZLsNP6 

 

Thank you and hope to see many of you this December, 

Team NCURB 

 

https://forms.gle/YYXcFS8iTmAZLsNP6

